
 

David Fjeldheim completes advanced MHA trustee 
certification 

WADENA, Minn. – Feb. 03, 2021– Tri-County Health Care Board Member David Fjeldheim recently 
completed advanced comprehensive certification training through the Minnesota Hospital Association. The 
training is designed to improve the leadership skills of trustees serving as healthcare board members. 

Fjeldheim’s advanced training focused on heightened governing education, which spurs innovation and 
accountability within a health care system. 

“Tri-County, in cooperation with the Minnesota Hospital Association, offers a broad range of educational 
opportunities for our volunteer governing board to help them be informed of the complexities of health care 
governance. Dave and the Tri-County board have demonstrated their commitment to providing the best possible 
strategic guidance for our organization. I want to personally thank and recognize Dave’s efforts to achieve 
advanced certification,” said Joel Beiswenger, President and CEO of Tri-County Health Care. 

Fjeldheim has been a serving board member since 2010. He is also the Superintendent of the Sebeka Public 
School System. 

 

ABOUT TRI-COUNTY HEALTH CARE 
Tri-County Health Care is a private, not-for-profit health care system based in Wadena, Minnesota. It offers 
care services such as primary health, surgery, cancer care, diagnostic imaging, obstetrics, orthopedics and 
rehabilitation. Tri-County Health Care operates a hospital and medical clinic in Wadena, and serves the counties 
of Wadena, Todd and Otter Tail through five satellite clinics and two physical therapy clinics in Bertha, 
Henning, Ottertail, Sebeka and Verndale. Visit TCHC.org. 
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